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Community Meeting
There will be a community meeting at
7:00 PM on Tuesday, November 28 in
the Fellowship Hall at St. Ambrose.
We will present the construction plans
in detail, showing the route that the
pipelines will take. Our engineer will
be on hand to answer technical ques-
tions. Please take this opportunity to
learn all about the construction.

We are tentatively planning two addi-
tional community meetings. One,
during the winter, will present water-
conservation tips and techniques. The
other, during the early spring, will
offer suggestions for connecting your
house to the district system.

Design Highlights
Here are few highlights of the design
that is currently being bid on by con-
tractors.

We plan to use existing meters and
meter pits in Panorama Park. This will
save considerable expense.

We will be using the Benchmark wa-
ter main and the existing meters and
pits in Benchmark. Again, we felt that
the savings would be considerable.

We are trying to keep the mains out of
the streets as much as possible, since
every place we are in the street must
be repaved at our expense. However,
there are some places where existing
trees and plantings meant going into
the street.

Come to the meeting to find out more!

Non-Charter Taps
If you didn't sign up for the charter tap
program, and you want to purchase a
tap, the tap fee has been set at $14,989
through December 22, 2000. After
that, the fee will be set by the Board.

Next Payment
The final tap fee payment, due De-
cember 22, will be $5850.68 less any
contribution credits. Invoices will be
sent out in mid-November. Please wait
until the invoice arrives before send-
ing your payment, unless you will be
out of town all of December. When
sending your payment, please send it
with the remittance advice to Bob
Farmer.

Contribution Credits
The November Board meeting will
include a final determination of all
credits due for contributions to the
district formation committee.

Thank You
We would like to thank St. Ambrose
Episcopal Church for providing us
with space for our board meetings and
community meetings!

St. Ambrose is in the process of con-
structing a play area which they hope
to make available to all of the neigh-
borhood. If you would like to help out
with donations or time, please contact
Ellen Hickernell care of St. Ambrose
at 499-3041.
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